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#25-2020 

 

 

Federation of Canadian Municipalities (FCM) Standing Committees Expenses 
 
Please provide a follow up on the amount expended in connection with Councillor Berghofer's 

attendance at FCM Standing Committees meetings in 2020. 
 
Good afternoon, 

 

The Office of the Elected Officials would like to provide the following in response to the information 

request on the Federation of Canadian Municipalities (FCM) Standing Committees expenses. 

 

Information Request 

Federation of Canadian Municipalities (FCM) Standing Committees Expenses 

Requested by: R. Parks, Ward 1 

Department: Office of the Elected Officials 

Due: November 10, 2020 

 

The Federation of Canadian Municipalities (FCM) scheduled three standing committee meetings Councillor 

Berghofer was to attend in person in 2020. Two of the three meetings have occurred, with in-person 

attendance at one, as the remaining meetings changed to be hosted virtually due to the COVID-19 

pandemic. 

 

The March 3-6, 2020 Federation of Canadian Municipalities (FCM) Standing Committee meeting was 

attended by Councillor Berghofer in person. The total expenses (accommodation, ground and air 

transportation, meals and parking) for her attendance at this meeting were $1,946.10.  

 

The Federation of Canadian Municipalities (FCM) Standing Committee meetings in September and 

November were/are virtual and no further expenses are expected. 

 
Thank you, 

 

Vicky Cushman 


